
Printed on: 11/03/2024 09:10:10

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

08/03/2024  12:14:322024/0012/P OBJ Alessandro vaturi Good afternoon,

I am writing with regards to the development proposed for 194 Goldhurst Terrace, reference 2024/0012/P.

I have only found out this weekend about the proposed development and want to object to it and ask for an 

extension of time to comment.

The project is huge, would ruin the conservation area, and in addition also disrupt the existing limited parking 

on the our roads (I understand there are 48 proposed flats and only 2 potential parking spaces).

Resident of 142 Goldhurst Terrace.

Page 10 of 15


